
From: Dugdale, Anne   
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 7:37 AM 
To: James Neave <James.Neave@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: RE: WSCC/042/23 - URGENT - Highways Clarifications and EoT - JN to agent 21 02 24 
 
 

**EXTERNAL** 
 
Good morning James, 
 
It’s very odd, your email 15 Feb seems to be one of many sent on that day that didn’t reach my 
account! So thank you for following up on your original message. 
 
Yes, on behalf of Southern Water, I agree to the extension of time to 15 March 2024 for 
determination of planning application WSCC/042/23. 
 
Regards 
 
Anne 
 
  
Anne Dugdale BA (Hons), MCD, MRTPI, PIEMA  

r, 

www.arcadis.com 

 
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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